
TOWNSHIP OF NEPTUNE 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE FOR PARK DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION 

PURPOSE:  Neptune Township is seeking funding through the State of NJ Green Acres Program for 
improvements at Beverly Way Park located at 8 Elmwood Drive, near the intersection of Beverly Way and 
Elmwood Drive. 

 

PROJECT SCOPE:  Neptune Township proposes to create the following new facilities at Beverly Way Park:  
three (3) pickleball courts, three (3) bocce ball courts, and one (1) beach volleyball court; and will remove the 
existing softball field.  A concept plan showing the proposed changes and a preliminary cost estimate can be 
found at: https://neptunetownship.org/agendas-minutes/township-committee 

 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION:  The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing to learn more 
about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the proposed plan on Monday, February 
27, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held at Neptune Municipal Complex 2nd Floor Meeting Room, 25 
Neptune Blvd. Neptune, NJ. The meetings are also streamed live via townhall streams.  Written comments on 
the proposed application and/or requests for hard copies of the application may be directed to Keith Daly, 
Assistant Township Engineer, kdaly@neptunetownship.org, 25 Neptune Boulevard, Neptune NJ 07753. 
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